



Dear Parents and Carers.

We are writing to you to ask if you would like to buy a metal water bottle, instead of the plastic ones that we usually offer. We have put a picture below of what one will look like.

As a school, we are trying to use less plastic. Sadly, 80% of plastic bottles end up in landfill. This means that some of it ends up in the sea. Eventually, it will turn into poisonous plastic dust.

If you buy a metal water bottle, it should last your child the whole time they are at Frome Valley First School.

If you would like to join this scheme please return the below slip by next **Monday** 16th July.



Thank you for helping us and our environment.

Frome Valley Eco Team		on the sea
Alba Grace	maly	Olivia
A		Alice
Scor Lest AM!	11 dh L	-OGAN
Name of Child		Year group
I would like to order a metal water be	ottle for my child.	
I enclose a contribution of £3.50.		
Signed		